
                                                                                            
 
 
 
 
 

                KVAS NOTES 7/28/17 
 
 
The KVAS held the July meeting at the Hansford Center in St. Albans at 7:00PM.  Rodney Waugh and Ed  
Connors, with the help of a slide show, presented information about the upcoming solar eclipse and did 
comparisons of various solar objects.  Since many of the KVAS members will be at the eclipse in August, 
Ed Connors made the motion to hold no meeting this month.  Seconded by Robert Dean. 
   
John Willson reported that he has now secured 8 speakers for the Blackwater Falls Weekend on 
September 15-16 while Janet Willson assures the club that everything is on track for a smooth and 
interesting star party weekend.  Seven door prizes have been donated by vendors and club members 
have made several personal donations.  Members are asked to write 5 tickets for $20.00 rather than 
4/$20.00 when selling the raffle tickets. 
   
Janet Willson made a motion that the September 2 picnic be rescheduled on Oct. 21 at Breezy Point as 
the original date fell on the Labor Day weekend.  Robert Dean seconded.  The club will provide the meat, 
buns, paper goods and drinks and members can bring the sides and desserts.  Some members suggested 
that they will be coming early to do some clean up at the site and on the road.   Bring your family and 
friends with a delicious dish and some cleaning materials and come join us for some fun, food and much 
needed work at Breezy Point. 
 
 
Important Club Dates 
 
No August meeting in lieu of the Solar Eclipse—August 21, 2017 
 
Blackwater Falls Star Party Weekend—September 15-17, 2017 
 
Annual picnic and October meeting at Breezy Point---October 21, 2017 
 
Present at the meeting: 
 
Dan Pleska  Bob and Deb Frostick  Robert Dean  Kaitlin Bedekovich 
Ted Elden   Rodney and Judy Waugh Michael Riggs  Ed Connors 
D Fredericks   John and Janet Willson     
 
Deb Frostick, Secretary 


